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	USDOT Announces High Speed Rail Funds for California

Today, U.S. Transportation Secretary Ray LaHood announced that the Federal Government will provide $179 million to the State of California for projects related to both high-speed and intercity rail services. According to the U.S. Department of Transportation, the funding is specifically for the construction of “new tracks, the purchase of next generation trains and the installation of high-tech signaling systems.” In remarks delivered today, Secretary LaHood commented that “California voters and train passengers have said it loud and clear, they want access to a world-class rail system in California. These projects ensure passenger rail is built to support a thriving California economy in the 21st century, while creating thousands of new construction and manufacturing jobs today,” LaHood added. Please click here to read the USDOT announcement. http://www.dot.gov/affairs/2011/fra1811.html
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